
 

 

Date:          May 16, 2025 
To:             All APP Users     
From:        APP Help Desk 
Subject:    AZ360 Downtime & APP Limited Availability

 

Attention all APP users:   

AZ360  will be scheduled for maintenance Saturday, May 31 through Tuesday, June 3.2025, in support of the 
AZ360 HRM cutover. During the cutover period, the following functionalities within APP will be temporarily 
unavailable:  

*Supplier Registration  

*Requisitions and Purchase Orders 

*Invoice Processing and Payment 

*Fiscal year-end dates may be adjusted 

For any inquiries, please contact GAO at finhub@azdoa.gov or SPO at spo@azdoa.gov.  

Thank you, 

The APP Team 
=========================================== 
ADOA – State Procurement Office | State of Arizona 
1400 W Washington, Suite 3100, Phoenix, AZ 85007 
p: 602-542-7600 | app@azdoa.gov 
https://spo.az.gov 
=========================================== 
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